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Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Fri, Mar 15, 2019 at 1:41 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,
 
We would recommend approval as we actively participate in the planning of this event.  Just a note that Common Street
will only be closed between South Main Street and School Street consistent with past years.  
 
Respectfully,
 
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon 
[Quoted text hidden]




